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SALEM COUNTY STATEMENT ON THE INVESTIGATION REGARDING 
MATTHEW OWENS 

 
(Salem, NJ)—Salem County Public Information Officer Robin Benjamin Weinstein made 
the following statement regarding the investigation into the death of Matthew Owens: 
 
 “We are deeply saddened by the loss of Matthew Owens, who had so much life 
ahead of him and we extend our condolences to his family as they continue to grieve his 
loss. We will fully cooperate with any legal investigation. However, we will not comment 
on this matter as it is a legal matter.” 
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